
January 24, 2018

A Note to Class

This is the first time we offer MATH2050 in Spring. It is due to the increase in enrollment in
this course during the past several years. We hope a smaller class could create a better study
environment. The same text book is in use and the coverage and depth of this section is the
same as the two in Fall. I understand some of you are retakers from the last semester. You may
have the edge that you learned it once. However, please do not have the illusion that it will be
easier this time.

MIEG students are advised to take this course in Fall.

Some asked me if MATH2060 would be offered in next Fall. In view of the manpower of the
department, most likely the answer is no.


